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Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Re: Notj
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We acknowledge receipt of a Notice of Change of Auditor (the “Notice”) dated May 15, 2023

delivered to us by the Corporation.

As required by National Instrument 51-102 (Part 4.11), we have reviewed the Notice and
confirm our agreement with the statements contained in the Notice as it pertains to our firm.

Yours truly,
DP227HW Torondo LLP
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